
 

 

Dear Valued Supplier Partner,  

At The Warehouse Group we strive to keep everyone safe, therefore we are asking you to follow the 
below guidelines whilst we are at the Red stage of the COVID Protection Framework: 

Guidelines for The Warehouse, Warehouse Stationery and Noel Leeming at the Red stage of the 
COVID Protection Framework: 

At this stage, you should continue your store visits or the work you complete in store as 
normal. We do ask that when you are in our stores you: 

• Scan in using the NZ COVID Tracer App or manual entry box (we have QR codes on all 
entrances to the store)  

• Wear a mask that has been approved by government 

• Maintain a physical distance from our team and customers 

• Are able to provide a current My Vaccine Pass to our team on request  

Stock delivery during Red Alert level: 

During Red Alert level we do expect Suppliers to deliver goods however there is a 
requirement for anyone delivering stock to be double vaccinated.  

Your support and understanding are much appreciated. 

 Please be safe and take care,  

 

Jenny Epke 

Chapter Area Lead Buying and Design 

 

 

 


